
UPK Supply List 2022-2023

Hello Parents,

I hope your summer has been fun and memorable! I would like to welcome you and your child

to Pre-K!

Here are some reminders about our school supply list and other important information to begin

the school year:

• Please bring in one 4x6 family photo that your child may put on our family tree in the

classroom. And 1 photo of your child to be used to label their cubby and chair.

• Please be sure to send your child to school each day with 1 large sturdy school bag, lunch bag

(if your child brings lunch from home), and a reusable water bottle. Lunch should be brought in

a lunch bag/box.

• Please send in one box of tissues, I bottle hand sanitizer, I package of baby wipes or Clorox

wipes.

• If your child is not toilet trained, please send in additional baby wipes and diapers.

• Pre-K can get messy sometimes, and accidents happen! So, please send in all of the following

items: underwear, pants, shirt, and socks into a labeled bag, and we will keep it at school just in

case!

• Please contact us with any questions you may have by emailing us at

Kelly.auriemmo@wcsdny.org or Laura.turner@wcsdny.org.

We look forward to working with you and your child this year. Thank you in advance for your

support and cooperation.

See you soon and enjoy the rest of your summer!

Kelly Auriemmo & Laura Turner
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